
I am writing To protest to the proposed building of a 12 unit boarding house at 242 Warringah Rd Beacon Hill. At 
the moment with a clear way on Warringah Rd and limited parking in Ellis Rd,traffic in my street 
Oxford Falls Rd is to say the least chaotic. People parking across my driveway trucks parked and blocking the 
view for approaching traffic.
At the moment at number 24 Oxford Falls there are many transient people living leaving derelict vehicles 3 so far 
which must be removed at council expense.
Thank you Merle &Bruce Huckle 
9 Oxford Falls Rd
Beacon Hill.

Sent: 28/01/2020 7:06:03 PM
Subject: objection to DA2019/1480
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